
 

2020 Annual Meeting of Members Notice 

Due to possible health concerns related to large gatherings of people and the potential spread 
of COVID-19, the 63rd ATMC Annual Meeting of Members to be held on Friday, October 2nd, 
will not be held in person and will instead be available for live public viewing online at 
www.atmc.com and on ATMC-TV.   

Member registration and voting will be conducted by mail and email. Registration and voting 
will begin when notices are sent out on September 10th. Voting will end on September 30th. All 
members who register will be entered into the drawing for cash prizes.  

For more information related to changes with the 2020 ATMC Annual Meeting visit 
www.atmc.com/annualmeeting. 

 
The registration and voting process will be handled through a third-party vendor, Survey Ballots & Systems (SBS). 
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